
Sayyid Al-Hakeem discusses political scene developments, stresses
constitutional timings commitment with Al-Zubaidi

Sayyid Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met in his office in Baghdad the

Secretary-General of the INJAZ Movement, Mr. Baqir Jabr Al-Zubaidi on 19/5/2022, and discussed

the political developments in Iraq and the reality of the current crisis, where H.E. reiterated

the necessity of putting an end to it through meeting in the middle and conceding for the

interest of Iraq and its people.

His Eminence illustrated the nature of the initiative put forward by Al-Hikma Movement, which

took into consideration the demands of everyone and tried to reconcile them and stressed the

importance of adhering to the constitutional timings, adding that adherence to it is one of the

requirements for adhering to the democratic political system.


